
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd 

Notice towards Online Classes on 16/08/2023 

         Dated 14/08/2023 

Dear Parent/s, 

As traditionally a holiday is declared by Chandigarh Administration in schools 

for the day post ‘Independence Day’ and generally the announcement is made 

late in the evening on Independence Day. 

This results in much confusion among the parents that whether it is a holiday or 

not in their child’s school. To prevent this confusion Wed, 16/08/2023 is being 

declared a holiday at your child’s school and whereas classes will be run 

online. 

Time-Table and rules of online classes pertaining to particular days were 

forwarded to parents on 10/07/2023 and are re-forwarded with this notice. 

(Please therefore refer to the Time Table of Wednesday for Online Classes on 

16/08/2023). 

 

Principal 
 


